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Mr. ROSE (German Democratic Republic): Mr. President, this year, the 
Conference on Disarmament has made sound headway in drawing up the text of a 
convention banning chemical weapons.
Ambassador Ekeus of Sweden and the three co-ordinators for their untiring 
ef for ts.

We owe a special debt of gratitude to

The presentation on 6 August by the Soviet Minister for Foreign Affairs, 
Comrade Shevardnadze, has lent a fresh impetus to our work, 
appreciates the USSR's determined endeavours to resolve the challenge 
inspection issue on the basis of equality, and it considers the invitation to 
see chemical weapons installations in the Soviet Union as a valuable step to 
build the trust needed for the conclusion of the convention.

My delegation

Regrettably, the negotiating pace has slowed down during the 
session. We are asking ourselves whether it is a coincidence that, at this 
very juncture, preparations for the production of binary chemical weapons have 
been entering a crucial phase. The attemps on the eve of the conclusion of 
the convention to increase the weight of chemical arms in military and 
security planning are bound to harm the negotiating climate, and can in no way 
be regarded as being helpful in finding solutions to unresolved problems.

We would all enjoy more security if we sought to finalize the convention 
text as early as possible so that the treaty may come into force soon.
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